
 
 

 

Enford Christmas Fayre, 27th  November 2021  

 
Thank you so much to everyone who attended and supported our much-loved Church, here in Enford.  
This year we made a total of £2,000.  This amount of money helps enormously with the running costs  

and upkeep of the church and is, of course, the main fund-raising event for the church.   
   

We would like to thank again everyone that volunteered to serve the afternoon teas, sold tickets for the  
raffle and bottle stalls, and manned the cake stall.  A special thank you to everyone for providing the  

beautif ul cakes and other goodies which were so generously donated to the cake stall; the wonderful  
donations of bottles for the Bottle Tombola (98 in total!); the gentlemen who served soup and beer; the  

Village Hall committee for the loan of tables; and a grateful thank you to all t hat came to the Fayre in 
spite of the weather as without you the Fayre would not have been such a huge success!   
   

A big, big thank you to Pete and Emma from the Swan for kindly donating the delicious soup and beer.  
We would like to thank Katie and her family team for providing and running the magical, wonderful ,   
Santa’s  Grotto.  Thank you to Jane Young for donating the proceeds from her stall to the church, for the 

generous individual donations we received, to Bruce Waight for the use of his field, and to Barry 
Chamberlain for painting and updating the notice boards advertising the Fayre.   

  
The Christmas Fayre could not take place without your kind volunteering.   Finally, a big thank you to  
Father Christmas for visiting us during his very busy season.....it was greatly appreciated!  

   

We would like to wish you all a peaceful and Happy New Year.  
  

Thank you again.    

 
Paula, Mary and Lyn    


